
 

EMBASSY ADVISORY  
  

 Survey for Filipinos Interested in a Special Flight to the 
Philippines in August 2020 

 

The Philippine Embassy in Singapore is gathering information from 
Filipinos in Singapore who are interested to join a special flight to the 
Philippines in early August 2020.  
 

Based on the survey results, the Philippine Embassy will take the 
necessary steps to coordinate with an airline and the relevant Philippine 
government authorities for a special flight to Manila. Tickets for the flight  
will be on a first-come, first served basis. 
 

All those interested in a special flight are requested to accomplish 
the survey form provided in the link or QR code below. As always, all 
information shared in the survey will be kept confidential.  

 
This survey will end at 12 noon of 26 July 2020, Sunday. 

 
Thank you. 
 

  

 
 

 
 

The Philippine Embassy, Singapore 

 21 July 2020 
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SCAN THIS QR CODE VISIT THIS LINK 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIp
QLSdC72XekvKoNurU5RrEDq1bNM5h
5-mHj7aIewlYZ4OyGC-vbA/viewform 

OR 


